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25 February 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 6 Reading Booster sessions 

 

Following our Reading Booster lesson for parents, I am writing to confirm that a number of parents 

asked if they could come along to further sessions. As such I am writing to confirm the dates for 

this half term: 

 

Tuesday 26th February  from  1pm – 2.10pm 

Tuesday 5th March from 1pm – 2.10pm 

Tuesday 12th March from 1pm – 2.10pm 

Tuesday 19th March from 1pm – 2.10pm 

 

During the last two weeks of half term the children will be doing practise papers and focussing on 

individual targets. 

 

If you would like to come along to the four sessions which are open to parents, please feel free to 

just turn up. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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